
Rice Lake Noise Wall poll summary      January 26 2019 

Objective: Conduct a survey with a simple question (YES or NO for Noise Wall) to use as resource to the Maple Grove 

City Council on what the feeling is from the Users of the park trail and/or Rice Lake. This was identified to solicit the 

resident’s opinions if a Noise Wall should be built along I-94 between Weaver Lake Road and the 1st bridge along Rice 

Lake at the last City Council meeting on January 7th (http://nwsccc-

maplegrove.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=4&clip_id=882).  

Action Taken: Set up a poll on the internet using Survey Monkey on January 10 and sent invites to the Rice Lake Area 

Association (RLAA) members via e-mail. This same poll was also posted on the Rice Lake NextDoor website. 

Results: Out of the 164 respondents to the poll, 83.54% (137) supported the wall; 16.46% (27) did not. 39 respondents 

submitted comments regarding their responses (see separate attachment for this information). The pastor from The 

Grove Church on Rice Lake Road sent a letter to the City Council asking they vote for the wall (see separate attachment). 

 

 
Respectfully submitted to Mr. Ken Ashfeld, Public Works, City of Maple Grove on January 26, 2019 via e-mail. 
 
 

Poll administrator – George Schneider (14000 92nd Place North) – 763-420-8027 (home) 
Poll supporters – Bob Drag; Enid & Shane Mason 
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